
From: fmamja@comcast.net [mailto:fmamja@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, August 28, 2015 7:37 AM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 
Subject: 1916 Fairmount Ave Variance Application 

 
Chris, 
My name is Felicia Abler.  I live at 2019 Fairmount Avenue and am a longtime 
Macalester-Groveland resident.  I am writing to ask for your support in opposing the 
application for a lot line variance at 1916 Fairmount Avenue.  The proposed variance 
does not meet the variance criteria and would set a risky precedent by allowing a non-
linear lot line.  Please help us maintain the integrity and character of our neighborhood 
by opposing this variance request. 
Felicia Abler 
 


